Majority Opinion: General Education Curriculum Proposal Plan (Motion: seek USG approval and pilot curriculum)

The majority opinion supports the motion based on the following:

1. The general education plan supports and reflects the university’s liberal arts mission.

2. The general education plan addresses President Leland’s request for a “signature curriculum that distinguishes the educational experience offered at Georgia College as that of a liberal arts university.”  Specifically, the four marks of distinction are:

a. Seminars exploring a variety of topics and issues


b. A curriculum with a broad range of course options


c. Introduction to a foreign language and culture


d. Multiple exposures to the essential skills and values of a liberal arts education

3. Best-practice outcomes as proposed by the Association of American Colleges and Universities (AAC&U), the American Association for Higher Education (AAHE) and the American Council on Education (ACE) are documented and integrated throughout the general education plan.
4.  The general education plan provides a feasible developmental process and timeline for faculty training and support to pilot the plan, as well as appropriate governance procedures.

5. The general education plan offers instructors and departments the flexibility to develop courses or identify existing courses that support the university’s mission. 

6. Student competencies, as identified in the University’s mission, are specifically identified and addressed in the general education plan.

7. The general education plan promotes student engagement through integration and application of course content.
8. The general education plan addresses the key elements of curriculum assessment and offers a clear means to design and implement a process for assessment.  

9. The general education plan provides a plan and process for transferability of courses within the USG.  

